
 

MRI Clothing Guidelines 

 
Your safety is our primary concern at UCLA Health.   

The American College of Radiology has found that during MRI 
Scanning, some fibers in street clothing can heat up. 

This can result in serious skin burns.   
It is mandatory that ALL patients change from their street 

clothes into the gown, shorts and/or pants provided.   
 

THIS INCLUDES ALL UNDERGARMENTS 
 

Failure to comply with this safety policy will result in the 
rescheduling of your exam. 

 
For more information:  

Please speak with your technologist or imaging center manager 
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